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November 28, 2017
FCC International Bureau
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as our formal request for the surrender of the FCC International 214
license, current held by Bright Telecom LLC (BT Group) File Number: ITC-214-20140115-00026.

Bright Telecom, LLC/BT Group is in the process of being dissolved and will no longer operate as
an entity.

Thank you for your assistance with the matter. Should there be any questions please do not
hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,
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William Schmidt
Sr. Vice President
BT Group, Inc.
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